
 
 
 
 

February 19, 2024 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Nancy Dippell, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
RE:   The Empire District Gas Company d/b/a Liberty 
 
Dear Judge Dippell: 
 

Due to a recently discovered error, Liberty is submitting a revised Purchased Gas 
Adjustment (“PGA”) tariff sheet, PSC MO No. 2, 21st Revised Sheet No. 62. This tariff sheet bears 
an issue date of February 19, 2024, and a requested effective date thirty days thereafter (March 20, 
2024). 

 
This issue stems from the rate category consolidation that took place in Liberty’s last 

general rate case, and the revised sheet corrects the inadvertent transposition of two columns, 
making the tariff sheet consistent with the parties’ and the Commission’s intent. Although the tariff 
sheet has been incorrect since implementation in December of 2022, customers have been properly  
billed. A redlined tariff sheet is attached hereto and is being provided to the Staff of the 
Commission and the Office of the Public Counsel. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding 
this PGA tariff sheet filing. 
 
      Sincerely, 
   

                     Diana Carter 
 
 


